From: Harney, Laura 
Sent: Tuesday, November 26, 2013 3:41 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Hopkins, Marlene; Loeff, Scott
Subject: Reciept of Box of Candy

Mr. Berlin,

I am employed with the Department of Buildings.  I have received a box of chocolates from customer, Michael Klepitsch.  I informed the customer of the Department of Buildings Zero-Gift Policy and stated I was unable to accept the gift, but he would not accept my attempts to return it.  

I have left the candy out in a public area on the 9th floor of 121 North Racine for the customers to enjoy.

Thank you,

Laura Harney

Special Projects Coordinator

Department of Buildings

